
LEGAL NOTICE 

BOLTON INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

 

ON FEBRUARY 25, 2025, THE BOLTON INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION TOOK THE 

FOLLOWING ACTION: 

 

Issued Permit #IW-25-1 – 139 Vernon Rd – septic installation 

Issued Permit #IW-25-2 – 20 Goodwin – septic installation 

Issued Permit #IW-25-3 – 0 Vernon Rd (Lot 9) – construction of single-family home 

 

Ross Lally, Chairman 

Bolton Inland Wetlands Commission 

 




